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E. Stephen.marinet@btinternet.com
5th July 2016.
Dear Resident,


We are in the process of producing a Neighbourhood Plan for Allington, Sheldon and Lanhill, the area covered by Chippenham Without Parish Council.


We have enclosed a Questionnaire whose purpose is to enable you to tell us what you think are the significant features and issues which should determine and shape this Neighbourhood Plan.


Therefore, we would be most grateful if you would take the few minutes necessary to complete the Questionnaire, and to return it to us in the pre-paid envelope which we have provided.


Neighbourhood Plans are the way available for us to say what should be the future for our area in respect of planning and similar decisions, thus the time you give to this Questionnaire is most important to us as a community.

A Neighbourhood Plan is a participative process – it is designed in accordance with what you, collectively, tell us. Therefore, we will inform you of the results of the Questionnaire. The Steering Group does not write the Neighbourhood Plan, you do.  The Steering Group simply runs the administrative process.  It is therefore your Plan, which is why completing the Questionnaire is so valuable.


We really hope you will participate, and our secretary (Stephen Eades) will answer any queries which you may have.


I personally thank you for you for taking part.
With very best wishes,
Amanda Cairns.
